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March 4, 2019 

 

Rep. Geran Tarr, Co-Chair 

Rep. John Lincoln, Co-Chair 

House Resources Committee              sent via email house.resources@akleg.gov 

 

Re: Support for Appointment of Corri Feige for Commissioner of the Alaska Dept. of Natural 

Resources 

Dear Chairpersons, Tarr and Lincoln, 

Juneau Hydropower, Inc., an Alaskan registered corporation at the forefront of hydropower 

development and seawater-based district heating would like to register our support for the 

appointment of Corri Feige for Commissioner to the Alaska Department of Natural Resources. 

Commissioner Feige past background has been to help small resource development companies 

navigate the permitting and regulatory process. She has already brought a strong supportive 

attitude the Department of Natural Resources that is helpful, advisory and pro Alaskan. We 

believe her leadership in enabling employees to timely resolve permits is important to the 

success of ADNR operations.  We find that Commissioner is respected by industry, respected by 

interest groups, trade associations and just as importantly by ADNR employees.  We feel that he 

combination of skills, attitude and experience are important in leading this important State of 

Alaska Department.  

We ask that she be confirmed. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. Should you require any additional information or 

documentation, please feel free to call me directly at my cell number at 907-723-2481. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
 

 

Duff W. Mitchell 

Managing Director  
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